
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Legal Notice 
Town of Newark Valley 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 
 
The Town of Newark Valley will hold a Public Hearing in the “Lena 

Terpenning Bushnell Room” located at Hutchinson Hall, 109 Whig Street, 

Newark Valley, NY at 7:15 P.M. on the 17th day of November 2015 to receive 

public comments on the proposed expenditure not to exceed $200,000. 

dollars for the purchase of a new Dump Truck using $140,160. dollars from 

Machinery Capital Reserve Account. 

 
By Order of 
Stuart L. Yetter, Jr. 
Supervisor 
Town of Newark Valley 
 


